
New Paltz is operating under guidance from the Ulster County Department  

of Health and Mental Health, the New York State Department of Health, and  

the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).
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This is an ever-changing situation and subject to change as more information becomes available.  
Thank you for your continued patience and understanding as we work together  

through this significant shift in operations.

SUNY NEW PALTZ 
STUDENTS, FACULTY AND STAFF

WE
NOT ME

PROTECT NEW PALTZ
SOCIAL DISTANCE

Gatherings of more than
50 people will be disallowed.

Services may be reduced or 
significantly altered to limit large 
gatherings.

The CDC recommends all 
people to maintain a 6-feet 
radius as a measure to avoid 
spreading germs.

newpaltz.edu/newpaltzforward


